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The new entrance signs are finished. Installation of the North sign as well as the prep for the South 

sign will happen on the 17th. The South sign will be completely installed by the 31st of this month.  

The Farmers Market seems to be off and running smoothly. The second porta-a-potty will be delivered 

ASAP. I have spoken to the Manager of the Farmers market about the possibility of expansion and he 

is very excited. 

The bird netting has arrived; I am working on a plan for installation. 

Public works have completed the Garbage can garage. I am pleased and think that it will do a great job 

keeping them in place as well as allowing Dahl’s easy access. 

City Hall to 501 is in process. Shannon Rick and I are working on possible grants to help with this 

project. 

The new website launched on the 3rd for the reservations side. I am transferring information from the 

GoYachats site to the new one as well as taking reservations through it. So far I am very happy with it 

and its capabilities. 

Respectfully Submitted 

Heather Hoen 

 

 

 


